
GPYM Youth Epistle 2017 

 

The youth this year engaged in three different things. 

First, we talked about the Quaker testimonies, otherwise known as the 

SPICES. We went over each testimony in detail, then we discussed who 

would best represent each testimony. 

We also wrote a “Story to Song” with Aaron Fowler. We interviewed 

Dean and Angela Young, then used the information from the interview 

to write a song about their lives together.  

Lastly, we went to the recycle center with the younger kids. Beth 

McDonald gave us a tour of the facility, and we sorted the recycling that 

we brought in. 
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